Всероссийская олимпиада школьников по английскому языку для учащихся 5-6 классов Школьный этап. 2020/2021 учебный год

## Бланк ответов (ANSWER SHEET)



Task 1



1	thitsday
2	2,40 P.M.
3	bus
4	40.50
5	Jacket
6	C
7+	A
8	E
9+	Н
10+	6

NB 

21	xp-
22	C+
23	1+
24	E+
25	0+

26	Grags	F
27		
28	Kite	+
29	River	+
30	mountain	+

Toll. Ancola 411.

# Hi, i How are you? I hope you are anrichgt We with my pap family mores to hathis city a month ago. XWE more detailed to the my elder brother because the needed to learning in this city and we decided to more with thim. We walked in out and I liked towark in the park. There are losts of trees and fresh air. I startal to learn in he wisch ool, but the school is really far from our house. Good phre!

K1-1, K2-1, K3-3, Ky-1, K5-1

Всероссийская олимпиада школьников по английскому языку для учащихся 5-6 классов Школьный этап. 2020/2021 учебный год

# Бланк ответов (ANSWER SHEET)



Вариант №\_\_\_



Listening

Reading

Task 1

Use of English

Task 2





21	d $t$
22	e) +
23	a) +
24	è) +
25	6+
24	c) T a) T b) T b) T



230



Hill I am pavel. My family moved there # because the will have a good job, and have a business, and I thave won't to play chess.

 $E_1 - 0$ 

Всероссийская олимпиада школьников по английскому языку для учащихся 5-6 классов Школьный этап. 2020/2021 учебный год

# Бланк ответов (ANSWER SHEET)



Task 1

Task 2









Hello my friends I moved a new city a month ago. So, I want to tell you about this city. My family decided to moved there because my dad, needs it on a work. In this city I like some places. First. I like a "Huge Bridge". Second: I like our house. It's very beatigul! And third: I like a "Big Tower". But, I don't like living there because: 1. Al my griends so far to me. 2. It's too cold to live there. So, that's all. Write me soon.  $R_1 - 1$ Kateo p  $R_2 - 1$ .  $K_3 - 0$  $K_4 - 0$  3

Atrioba 4.4. - M

 $R_{-}-1$ 

Всероссийская олимпиада школьников по английскому языку для учащихся 5-6 классов Школьный этап. 2020/2021 учебный год

## Бланк ответов (ANSWER SHEET)



Use of English

Task 2





21	D+
22	C.+
23	4+
24	E+
25	Bt

Task 1



Touroba U.C. / Tours

Hi! You knowsthat a month ago me and my family moved to the new city. We are moved there, because someone said that my nom can get a better job there, so now we are leave in Khaparousk. In this city I like the Brosko Mall. It is huge centre where you can buy snacks, clothes and more interesting things. I like the park Dinamo, too. There's some attractions and playgrounds. In this city i don't like that it's dirty. R, -2 $R_q - 1$ K2-1 Ку-0 Ку-1

Всероссийская олимпиада школьников по английскому языку для учащихся 5-6 классов Школьный этап. 2020/2021 учебный год

### Бланк ответов (ANSWER SHEET)

4405109 ШИФР Всего: 32 (макс.-40 баллов) Muzanger Manapuma Listening

Вариант №

Task 1

Use of English

Task 2



11 12 13 14 + 15 16 17 18 19 20

/ Reading

21	D+
22	Ct
23	B-
24	E+
25	A -
23 24	$\frac{C+}{B-}$

26	Grass	+
27	Forest	+
28	Kite	+
29	Raver	
30	Mountain	+
		-+

C

250

Toelegeran M. T. / Toeleg Huxoralda C.B/ fr

# Hello!

I moved to a new city, because of my dad's work. There are a lot of places I can walk. I really like park in there! It's so beautiful! There are not so many people and I can scream as long as I can, but I don't want any trouble. I don't like that my new school is in one hour walk, so I go there by bus. I hope I will make good friends there! I really miss you.

K1-2, K2-2, K3-1, K4-1, K5-1

Bye, your friend Margo!

Ансова И.И. - И

Всероссийская олимпиада школьников по английскому языку для учащихся 5-6 классов Школьный этап. 2020/2021 учебный год

235 Продолжительность олимпиады - 60 минут (макс. 40 баллов) Црек Мещан Listening

# Listening

Time: 10 minutes

Task 1. You will hear a boy, Richard, talking to a friend about visiting the circus. Listen and complete each question. You will hear the conversation <u>twice</u>.

# Going to the Circus

Name of circus:	Zippo's		
Day of circus visit: (1) .Thurs	s.d <i>asy</i>	4	
Time show finishes: (2)2	0 p.m		
Travel there by: (3) $$	4		35
Cost of a ticket: (4) £ .4	_		20
Take: (5) j.a.e. Ke.t			

Task 2. Listen to Sam talking to a friend about his family. Which sport does each person do now? For questions 6-10, write a letter A-H next to each person. There is <u>an example for you</u>. You will hear the conversation <u>twice</u>.

Example:

0. Grandfather F

PEOPLE		SPORTS THEY DO NOW
6. 7. 8. 9. 10.	Father $C$ Brother $D$ – Uncle $E$ Sister $H$ Mother $G$	A. climbing B. football C. <del>hockey</del> D. sailing E. skiing F. swimming G. tennis
	/ •	H. volleyball

# Transfer your answers to the ANSWER SHEET!

# Reading

#### **Time: 20 minutes**

#### Task 1. Read the article and answer the questions.

Buckingham Palace, Big Ben and Legoland are three of the most popular tourist attractions in the UK. Today we look at the people who keep these famous places clean and tidy.

#### **Buckingham Palace**

Buckingham Palace is the official London home of the queen of England. It employs more than 800 members of staff, from cleaners to gardeners, secretaries and chefs. The cleaners have to clean 775 rooms in the palace, including seventy-eight bathrooms, and they have to clean 760 windows every six weeks. There are also 7100 m2 of floor to clean and vacuum!

#### **Big Ben**

The Big Ben clock tower has got four glass clock faces. Each face has got 312 pieces of glass and is 7 m in diameter. Every five years, specialist cleaners clean the clock faces. The clock faces are 66 m above the ground and they use ropes. Paul Harrison and Dave King don't have to clean any floors but they have to climb 334 steps to reach the top of the tower, and then they have to abseil down to the clock face. 'You should always use special safety equipment', says Harrison. 'And you shouldn't look down!'

### Legoland

Every year at Legoland, the staff have to clean Buckingham Palace, Big Ben and many other famous tourist attractions. But they don't have to use ropes because the buildings are all models, one-twentieth of the size of the real tourist attractions. In total there are 80 million Lego bricks at Legoland. The whole job takes two days and staff have to use toothbrushes for the smallest models. 11. How many people work at Buckingham Palace?

(A)more than 800

- B 775
- 12. How may windows are there in Buckingham Palace?
  - (A)760 B 775

4

- 13. How many pieces of glass are there in the Big Ben clock?
  - A312
  - B 334
- 14. How often do specialist cleaners clean the Big Ben clock?

A every year

Bevery five years

- 15. How many Lego bricks are there in Legoland?
  - A 80 000

- **B**80 000 000
- 16. How long does it take to clean the models at Legoland?

+

- A 1 day
- (B)2 days

# Task 2. Read the article and answer the questions.

Sixty-five years ago, scientists called the first computer 'Baby'. But it was huge. It needed a whole room to itself! A team of people wrote three Math problems and then waited 52 minutes for Baby to find the answer to just one of them. At the time, this was amazing.

Computers are now both much smaller, don't forget your smartphone is a mini computer, and also more powerful. There is more power in a smartphone than in all the computers on Apollo 11, the first spacecraft on the moon! What's more, with new touchscreen technology, soon we won't need extra things like a keyboard or a mouse.

So, how will computers change in the future? A computer's 'brain' is in its chip and in the future scientists will be able to save much more information on this. So, computers will be smaller and even more powerful and they may even think like humans. In the future, we may not need to tell computers what to do because they might decide for themselves.

17. The first computer was	
A very small	
B very big	
C a baby	
18. Baby found the answer to in 52 minutes.	
A three Math problems	
B an exam question t	
C one Math problem	
19. The computers on Apollo 11 were a smartphone.	
A more powerful than	
B as powerful as	
©less powerful than	
20. In the next few years we won't need	
A touchscreens	
B smartphones	
Ckeyboards	

Transfer your answers to the ANSWER SHEET!

# Use of English

## Time: 10 minutes

Task 1. Match the names of famous sights (21-25) with their locations (A-E):



Task 2. Read the descriptions of some things you may see in the countryside. What is the word for each one? The first letter is already there. There is one space for each other letter in the word.

- 26. This grows on the ground and horses and sheep eat it.  $G \cap \Omega \subseteq S$
- 27. You usually see lots of tall trees in this place. F 0 rest
- 28. You need to stand on a hill on a windy day to fly this. K  $1 \pm 2$
- 29. People come here to go fishing.  $R \downarrow \lor \varrho \Upsilon$
- 30. This is very high and it can take a long time to walk to the top. M 0 1  $n \pm 0$  1

# Transfer your answers to the ANSWER SHEET!

# Writing

# Time: 20 min

You moved to a new city a month ago and bought a postcard of the city to send to your pen-friend. In your postcard to your pen-friend, you should:

- explain why your family moved there
- tell your friend which places in this city you like and why
- say what you dislike about living there.

Write no more than **70–80** words.

Hello, my friend. I moved a to new city with my family. Because here best works at our planet. I like cafe in my city because here nice yummy feodbut I dislike parks in my city. There very boring in parks. My parents buy me a hamster I. I like hamsters. Send me a postcand. Good by my Per pen-friend. Stepan.

Beno - 235

Sasutaras M. St. - Ma Muse U.U. - Va